
	
	

Notice	of	Public	Hearing	on	Texas	Academic	Progress	Report	for	
Guthrie	CSD	
	
The	Board	of	Trustees	of	the	Guthrie	Common	School	District	will	hold	a	public	hearing	at	6:00	
p.m.	on	December	19,	2016,	in	the	Board	Room	of	the	district	for	the	purpose	of	reviewing	and	
hearing	public	comment	on	the	Texas	Academic	Progress	Report	of	the	district.	


